

HAPPY



October 2025

Issue # 12

PROVIDER NEWSLETTER

Trainings

SBDC: Cyber Security
Requirements for Child Care
Click here to Register

October 23, 2025

Pre Service Orientation Click here to join

October 29, 2025

GPPD

BCCS will be accepting Applications for Path A Certifications (GPPD) at our new office location:

• Terlaje Building, Suite 208 194 Hernan Cortez Ave., Hagatna Guam.

Just a friendly reminder that all GPPD Re-Evaluation applications must include a letter addressed to the ECPD Subcommittee, briefly explaining the reason for the re-evaluation request

GPPD Path A Application Period:

 October 1 - 7, 2025 From 8 am to 4:30 pm

BCCS launched new GPPD Path A Frequently Asked Questions.

• Click to access the Path A FAQs.

Reminder

Stay on Top of Your Renewal

Providers, please help us remind parents about their upcoming renewal! Encourage them to submit their renewal application on time so their child's care continues smoothly and no payments are missed. A quick reminder now can save everyone a lot of hassle later

Policy Changes

Overages & Co-Payments

EFFECTIVE JAN. 1, 2026

Starting January 1, 2026, families receiving childcare subsidy will pay their copayments and any overages directly to your center.

- Co-Payments: Based on household size and income (see Table A or Table B).
 Co-pays start at \$25 per child but will never exceed \$75 total, no matter how many children are in care.
- Overages: This is the difference between your tuition rate and the BCCS maximum rate for the child's age, after the family's co-pay is collected.
 Families pay this amount directly to you.

OFFICE RELOCATION/CONTACT INFORMATION

EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 22, 2025

BCCS Castle Mall, Mangilao is no longer operational, all applications, certificates, and GPPD will be accepted at our new office location:

194 Hernan Cortez Ave. Suite 208, Hagatna, Guam 96910

Updated Contact Information

You may now contact BCCS at (671) 969-7256/7255/7259

